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BOUND BROOK HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that in accordance with the Open Public 

Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., and in consideration of Governor 

Murphy's declaration of a Public Health Emergency and State of 

Emergency via Executive Orders 103, 119, 138, 151, 162, 171, 180, and 

186, the Borough of Bound Brook does hereby notify the public that to 

protect the health, safety and welfare of our citizens while ensuring the 

continued functioning of government, the regular meeting of the Bound 

Brook Historic Preservation Committee scheduled for November 5, 

2020 and December 3, 2020 beginning at 7:30 p.m. will be held 

remotely only.  

Information on how members of the public can participate in this virtual 

remote meeting is currently available on the Borough website at: 

https://boundbrook-nj.org/public-meetings/.  In addition to the log-in and 

telephone access information, links to the agenda, ordinances (if any) 

and resolutions will be posted on the Borough’s website at least 48 hours 

in advance of the meeting. Formal action shall be taken at the meeting.  

If a member of the public does not intend to participate in the remote 

meeting but would like to provide a comment, they may email their 

comment to jmathis@boundbrook-nj.org before 4pm on the day of the 

meeting and it will be read into the record during the public comment 

portion of the meeting.  Members of the public who intend to participate 

in the remote meeting may also email their comments as set forth above 

or may provide comment during the public comment portion of the 

remote meeting.  

Attest: Jasmine D. Mathis, Borough Clerk  


